
Jenae Thornberry 

From: 

Sent: 

John Plescow 

Friday, February 7, 2025 7:48 AM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/7/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 00817-2025 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
FW: PSC Contact Form 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

Follow up 
Flagged 

Please, add to dockets 20240172 and 20240173. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Friday, February 07, 2025 7:43 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: PSC Contact Form 

John , 

Please forward to clerk's office. 

C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Thursday, February 6, 2025 9:11 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Wednesday, February 5, 2025 9:12 PM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; Tksts@aol.com 

Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding- General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Tim Koustis 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: Tksts@aol.com 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

1 



2

 
I think it’s just awful that you’re raising and approving an increase for power for Teco and Duke Energy. They 
make so much money as it is and for the public to have to pay for their hurricane loss is ridiculous. They have 
so much money in reserves and yet people can’t even buy food to put on their table or have a place to live in 
right now. 




